
Robert Frost Middle School 

Parent Faculty club 

Getting involved has never been easier! 

The Robert Frost Middle School PFC would like to welcome you to the 2018-2019 school 
year! 

The PFC board is made up of 8 parent volunteers. As a board we work countless hours every year to 
provide the students of Robert Frost Middle School with various educational/fun activities throughout 

the school year. Some of these events are 6th  grade orientation, assemblies, student of the month 
parties, scholarships, field trips and 8th  grade picnic to name a few. In order for us to provide these 
activities to the students we need to do several fundraisers throughout the year. Your membership 

and support of the PFC makes it possible for us to provide these activities to the students. 

This year we would like to offer you the opportunity to donate $20 at the start of the 2018-
2019 school year in lieu of participating in the various fundraisers we have planned. 

(Checks made payable to: Robert Frost PFC) 
Pay by PayPal: Log into your PayPal account, choose send money to a friend then enter 

FROSTPFC@gmail.com  
Put the bottom part of this flyer & payment in an envelope marked PFC in lieu of Fundraising 

participating & have your child give it to their Homebase teacher or Mail to: 

Robert Frost PFC 
450 Half Hollow Road 
Deer Park, N.Y. 11729 

As always thank you for your continued support of your PFC & we are looking forward to a great year! 

Thank You, 
Robert Frost PFC Board 
*********************************************************************************** 

Student's Name(s) 

Grade Phone # 

Neatly print your email address if you'd like information sent to you: 

Robert Frost PFC (2018 — 2019) in lieu of participating in fundraisers 

Questions Lisa Hofacker or Samantha Alfieri 

Lisarfpfc@gmail.com  / Samantharfpfc@gmail.com   
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